Taipei Economic & Cultural Office in Vancouver

SUITE 2008, 20th FLOOR, CATHEDRAL PLACE 925 WEST GEORGIA STREET VANCOUVER, B.C., CANADA V6C 3L2 TEL: (604) 689-4111 FAX: (604) 689-0101

October 20, 1993

Hon. Bernie Simpson M.L.A. Vancouver-Fraserview 7153 Victoria Drive Vancouver, B.C. V5P 3Y9

Dear Hon. Simpson:

I wish to thank you most sincerely for the truly friendship you have extended to us on the occasion of our 82nd National Day reception on October 7, 1993. I would also like to express to you my gratitude for your wonderful speech delivered on behalf of the Premier Harcourt. It was no doubt the highlight of the evening.

Your thoughtfulness on this occasion is greatly appreciated and I look forward to the opportunity to pay thanks to you in person.

Enclosed please find five pictures which you posed at our reception and I trust you would like to have them as souvenirs of this happy occasion.

Sincerely,

James Wang Director General

JW/as